
WHY RECOVERY BASE WILL SEEK FEDERAL ASSISTANCE FOR VICTIMS 

CURRENTLY IN NEW JERSEY FORECLOSURE AND BANKRUPTCY COURTS 

The first state targeted by Recovery Base was New Jersey. Governor Phil Murphy 

recently signed a bill into law that promises to help New Jerseyans facing the prospect of 

foreclosure. Recovery Base is of the opinion that the new law does not protect families who 

are currently or have been victimized by banks, loan servicing companies, government 

officials, and the New Jersey Court system. 

Recovery Base will not even attempt to contact Governor Phil Murphy since real 

estate and mortgage problems appear to extend through all state courts and governments. It 

is doubtful that the governor will move to address the problems of the individuals and 

families already victimized in New Jersey foreclosure courts within two years of a national 

election, since it could result in an immediate call across the state to reopen thousands of 

foreclosure cases where similar allegations of misconduct have been made against local, 

county and state officials, including judges. In addition, Governor Murphy’s former 

employer, Goldman Sachs, is on the list of creditors who have abused Ms. McEwan. During 

his two decades with the firm the governor reportedly built up a fortune estimated at several 

hundred million dollars. 

The Governor, the Attorney General and the Chief Justice of the New Jersey 

Supreme Court all have the power to do with the real foreclosure and bankruptcy crisis: 

official corruption. They can start in the state’s Chancery Courts and county Sheriff’s 

Offices. 

 


